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The La Crosse Police Department in conjunction with the Department of  Criminal Investigations
continue to investigate both the drive by shooting on  La Crosse's north side and the Sara
Hougom homicide from March 26th. Currently there is no one in custody and no one has been
charged in either  incident. The investigation, however, has made progress. Investigators have 
identified people of interest, some of which have been interviewed and some that  are yet to be
located. La Crosse police say the investigation is at a critical juncture and  releasing additional
information could compromise the progress being  made.
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